



Q ENGLISH - TIẾNG ANH CÔ QUỲNH

M: 0904.239.699

Fanpage: qenglishclub

G10 - TEST 11 | Unit 3,4

Time: 45 minutes

Part 2 Pronunciation

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word whose underlined part from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|-----------------------|----------------------|-------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>accident</u> | B. <u>prevent</u> | C. <u>attachment</u> | D. <u>encouragement</u> |
| 2. A. <u>volunteer</u> | B. <u>suggestion</u> | C. <u>successful</u> | D. <u>community</u> |
| 3. A. <u>modest</u> | B. <u>contest</u> | C. <u>suggest</u> | D. <u>intestine</u> |
| 4. A. <u>fortunate</u> | B. <u>considerate</u> | C. <u>nominate</u> | D. <u>passionate</u> |
| 5. A. <u>movement</u> | B. <u>president</u> | C. <u>extent</u> | D. <u>instrument</u> |

Part 3 Vocabulary and grammar

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1. Mai graduated from a famous university in the world and devoted her life _____ arts.
A. on B. from C. of D. to
2. When I got to the hospital, he _____ in the waiting room.
A. sat B. has been sitting
C. was sitting D. had sat
3. They all feel _____ about going on holiday in Da Lat.
A. excited B. interested C. bored D. tired
4. He refused _____ out with me.
A. to go B. go C. going D. went
5. Tien Quan Ca is the national _____ of the Socialist Republic of Vietnam.
A. composer B. singer C. anthem D. instrument
6. These children are _____. They need our help.
A. disadvantage B. disadvantaged C. disadvantaging D. advantage
7. At 5 p. m yesterday, I _____ Math with my friends.
A. studied B. was studying C. have studied D. am studying
8. He always avoids _____ me in the streets.
A. meet B. to meet C. met D. meeting
9. I am very _____ in going to an orphanage to teach children English.
A. interesting B. interested C. excited D. bored
10. The exercise is very difficult, _____ none of us can do it.
A. and B. but C. so D. because

Part 4 Reading

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Nowadays, many high school students take part (1) _____ helping the (2) or handicapped children. They give care and comfort to them and help them to (3) _____ their difficulties. Young college and university students participate in helping the people who have suffered badly in wars or natural (4) _____. During summer vacations, they volunteer to work in remote or (5) _____ areas to provide education for children.

- | | | | |
|---------------------|------------------|-----------------|--------------|
| 1. A. for | B. in | C. on | D. of |
| 2. A. disadvantage | B. disadvantaged | C. advantageous | D. advantage |
| 3. A. overcome | B. pass | C. go | D. become |
| 4. A. resources | B. disasters | C. environment | D. damage |
| 5. A. mountainously | B. mountain | C. mountainous | D. mount |

Read the passage below and answer the questions.

Michael Jackson was born on August 29th, 1958. He was born in Gary, Indiana, an industrial suburb of Chicago. He was and is known as the "King of Pop". He was an American musician. He started a solo career in 1971. His 1982 album *Thriller* remains the best-selling album of all times. He popularized dance moves, such as the robot and the moonwalk. He was very successful in his music career. He won 13 Grammy Awards. He earned millions of dollars and donated them to the charity. In the 1980's Michael's skin color started to change because of a disease called vitiligo, and that was a shock for everyone. He got married twice, first in 1994 with Lisa Marie Presley, Elvis Presley's daughter and again in 1996 with Deborah Jeanne Rowe, a dermatology nurse. Michael had three children. He died in 2009, it is said that an overdose of the pain killer Demerol was the cause of his death but it is not confirmed.

6. When was Michael Jackson born?

_____.

7. What was his best-selling album?

_____.

8. What did he do with the millions of dollars he earned?

_____.

9. How many times did he marry?

_____.

10. When did he die?

_____.

Part 5 Writing

Complete the following sentences using the words given.

1. He/ always/ ask/ me/ help/ him/ his homework.

→ _____.

2. People/should be/ aware/ protect/ environment.

→ _____.

3. What / your mother/ do/ when/ the thief/ break into/ the house/ last night?

→ _____.

4. I/excited /take/ part/ this activity.

→ _____.